Mr. Robert F. Metzdorf
Curator of Manuscripts

Dear Mr. Metzdorf:

Thank you for your letter of June 17, notifying me that the Traduate Department concerned and the library have approved my request for a microfilm of the Coe manuscripts—Fort Simcoe papers, "Father" James H. Wilbur (missionary and Indian agent); Gen. Robert Selden Garnett, post commandant; Gen James J (correction J.)
Archer-subsequent post commandant.

"...this raterial for scanning purposes in connection with Fort Simcos Restoration Society research..."

Explanatory clipping, for your general information, enclosed.

Enclosed, too, is postal note for \$9, the estimate of the microfilm, in original communication with the Yale University Library.

Additional ,including mailing costs, will be sent when price is determined.

Sincerely

Click Relander